2 6 APR 1982
Docket: 50-267

Public Service Company of Colorado .

ATTX: Mr. 0. R. Lee, Vice President -."
Electric Production

P. 0. Box 840

Denver, Colorade 80201

Gentlemen:

Subject: Emergency Telephones (ENS and HPN) For The Emergency
Operations Facility (FCP)

This letter is tc acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 7, 1982,
requesting information related to the £NS and HPN telephones for the

EOF (FCP). On April 21, 1982, Mr. Stuart Cohen in tae NRC Telecommuni-
cations Branch was contacted via telephone and given Mr. McBride as the
official contact and other pertinent information. I appreciate your
bringing this to our attention and Mr. Cohen has been requested to have
both phones installed by June 1, 1982,

If you have any further questions, please contact my office.

Sincerely,

“Original Signed bys
J T. COLLINS?

John T. Collins
Regional Administrator

cc: D. W, Warembourqg, Nuclear Production

Manager
Fert St. Vrain Nuclear Station
P. 0. Box 368 I
Platteville, Colorado 80651 bcc distrib. to RIV:
RESIDENT INSPECTOR
J. Gahm, Quality Assurance SECTION CHIEF
(Same Address) STATE
J. Collins
bcc to DMB: (IE35) C. Hackney
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